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Dear Borden School Families and Supporters: 

 

It is incredible that half the school year is complete already.  It seems like just a short 

time ago that we started the first day of the school year together.  Thank you to all of 

our Borden School families and supporters who have made the first half of the year so 

enjoyable and successful for us all! 

 

The Borden School staff is working toward creating alignment and consensus on the 

topic of math assessment and instruction.  Numeracy and mathematics are core 

outcomes and skills for students to learn across all grades, and we are striving to work 

as a staff team to teach explicitly and assess fairly and accurately.  I am pleased with 

the work that the Borden School staff does each and every, and their commitment to 

excellence is a constant source of pride.    

 

We are also excited that we have launched Kelso’s Choices from K-8 at Borden 

School.  Language acquisition, skill development, and self-awareness.  The Kelso’s 

Choices is just beginning for our staff and students, but there have already been 

positive signs.     

 

To end our message this month, there are two things that are important for our Borden 

School families and supporters to be aware of.  First of all, the Borden School SCC 

Talent Show will be here before you know it (March 7th)!  Please be on the lookout for 

more information in the coming days.  We cannot wait to see the various talents and 

showcases that the Borden School students can share!!  Secondly, there is going to be 

a survey available with questions on a few school-related topics.  We are planning to 

have a prize awarded to a random survey participant, so please take part for a 

chance to win!  

 

As always, I’d like to encourage anyone with questions, wonderings, or concerns to 

reach out to the school.  The easiest ways to do so are to call us at 306-997-2090, email 

me directly at brody.morris@spiritsd.ca, or set up an appointment to meet in person. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 

 

The Admin Team 

Brody Morris – Principal 

Angelena Lukan – Administrative Assistant 
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